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                                       RECOVERED 
On May 24th 2011 a Maxxon Inflatable was left tied to a vessel in the False Creek 

Harbour Authority docks near the Burrard Bridge. The owner of the vessel that it was 

tied on to, awoke to find his Brigg inflatable stolen and the Maxxon left in its place. The 

owner of the missing Brigg searched False Creek and subsequently found his vessel 

tied up at Stamps Landing in the False Creek east basin. His 2006 15 hp Mercury 

outboard is still outstanding. (serial number 0T864074). 

Constable Alan Mah of the Vancouver Police Marine Unit is requesting assistance in 

identifying the owner of the Maxxon Inflatable left behind. Please contact Alan at  

604-817-1946 or alan.mah@vpd.ca if you can assist. 
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